
 

A message from Mrs Mitcheson: 

I am disappointed that I have to address this matter; 

however, I must emphasise that I will not tolerate parents 

or carers speaking to staff, other parents, or children in an 

aggressive or disrespectful manner. Our school promotes 

respect at all times, and we expect all individuals on site 

to uphold this value. You must follow our complaints 

policy if you wish to raise a concern. 
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 Weekly attendance: 

Week ending: 6th December  

Nursery N/A 
Reception 94.67% 

Year 1 85% 

Year 2 94.67% 

Year 3 96% 

Year 4 90% 

Year 5 97% 

Year 6 98% 

Weekly average 94% 
 ‘Well done’ to Year 6 for their fantastic 

attendance this week. 

We have lots of lovely festive events 

happening over the next two weeks, so 

please ensure your child/ren is in school to 

participate and enjoy the lead-up to the 

Christmas holiday. Your support in making 

their experience memorable is greatly 
appreciated.  

Dates for your Diary 

11th December 2024 (1.30pm) KS1 Nativity for Parents  

12th December 2024 Christmas Jumper Day, Christmas Lunch & Winter Fair 

13th December 2024 Christmas Disco - all children (No clubs after school) 

16th December 2024 (9.30am) Early Years Nativity for Parents  

17th December 2024 Year 1 Beamish Trip 

19th December 2024 (9.30am) KS2 Carol Service, Denton Burn Methodist Church Parents Welcome 

20th December 2024 Break up for Christmas Holidays (no after school clubs) 

 

Stars of the Week: 

Nursery Ayanna 

Reception Allen & Fatema 
Year 1 Maria 
Year 2 Ethan 

Year 3 Alana 
Year 4 Robyn 

Year 5 Jessica 
Year 6 Sophie 

Hi Arp Romalee 
 

Outdoor Play and Learning 

Please ensure your child is in the correct school uniform and has a warm coat, hat and gloves on each 

day. Children do play outside most days and it is often extremely cold at this time of year.  

If you have any old, large toys, dressing up clothes etc, that we could use outdoors, we would kindly 

appreciate any donations. Playtimes certainly are a time for children to have fun with their friends; 

however, we also want it to be a time children develop a range of skills through high quality play and 

learning.   

 

 

 


